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This Week       

DR. MIKE HENDRICKS: 
How I spent my winter break. 

 

 
 

Some people think the Matterhorn at Disneyland is an 

e-ticket ride during the holiday season in December.  

Mike and wife Laurie decided that it would be more fun 

to trek the Annapurnas, a section of the Himalayas in 

North Central Nepal.  Their trip also included time in 

Kathmandu and Pokhara.  Now we can vicariously 

relive the trip with him (without the muscle pain) at this 

week’s Rotary meeting. 

 

 

 
Last Week 
 

Buford (Bick) Harman III, PT, DPT 
Craft Talk from one of our newest members! 

 

 

Bick is owner of Harmon Physical               

Therapy, Inc.  If you missed his terrific 

craft talk, be sure to sit by him and  

catch up on his interesting life stories. 

You just never know about the quiet 

ones!  They’ll surprise you every time. 

 

CALENDAR 

 

May 16, 21, 24:  Floyd Myrick Awards at Charter Oak, 

South Hills, Covina High, Northview.  Contact Jim Teal 

for more information. 

 

May 31 – June 3, 2012:  District Conference at Lake 

Arrowhead Resort.  Get your reservations in now! 

 

November 3 - 11, 2012:  Field of Honor 
Sierra Vista Middle School,  

777 Puente Avenue, Covina, CA 91723 

 

Flag Adoption:   

$35.00 each 

 

Sponsorship:  

Silver $500.00 

Gold $1,000 

Platinum $2,500  

Diamond $5,000 

 

 

 

 
Miscellaneous news and madness 

 

Thanks goes out to Mike and Louise Newman for hosting an 

exclusive dinner party for our new members, Bick Harman 

and Tony Nevarez, and their wives.  Although there were a 

few other Rotarian couples in attendance, don’t worry if you 

were not on the guest list.  There is always a next time. 

 

For example:  May 1
st
 at Giovanni’s Restaurant was an 

opportunity to have dinner with your fellow Rotarians, in the 

guise of a “Red Badge Meeting.” 

 

Sue Wysocki is also looking into an event at Citrus College 

Haugh Performing Arts Center on May 19 or 20.  For those 

interested, the Citrus Singers are doing their annual musical 

performance.  Rotarians attending the show would also have 

the opportunity to meet for dinner.  Contact Sue if you are 

interested.  Otherwise, this event may go by the wayside.  

 

Mission of the week:  Find the Smiths & Bring them 

safely home to Rotary.   I miss them. 

 


